
THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS 

WASHINGTON, D.C 20540 

HISPAN1C DIVISIÓN 

Pebruary 18, 1982 

Dr. José Fórrater Mora 
Pairbank Professor in the Humanities 
Department of Philosopfoy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvanla 19010 

Dear Dr. Pterrater Mora: 

It was a pleasure to speak with you by phone the 
other day, ln the conpany of Dr. Jaime Benltez, former rector 
of the Unlverslty of Puerto Rico, and to learn of your con-
tinued lnterest ln the contributlons of the Spanish philoso-
pher, José Ortega y Gasset. 

Dr. Benltez and I were pleased to learn that you 
have already been contacted by Soledad Ortega with regard to 
partlclpatlng in the symposlum on Ortega y Gasset that is 
to be held at the Library of Congress on September 30 and 
October 1, 1982. As you know, the symposlum will be in an-
tlcipation of the one hundredth annlversary of Ortegafs 
birth, and will coincide with a formal announcement that 
the Library of Congress, the Centro Nacional de Microfli­
mación, and the Ortega Foundation have just collaborated 
in the microfilming of Ortega's personal archive of letters, 
notes, and manuscripta. 

The symposlum is being developed in cióse coopera-
tion with the Ortega Ebundation, and both Soledad Ortega and 
José Várela have lndicated that they plan to take an active 
part in the event. Rinds to support it are being provided 
by the Comité Conjunto Hispano-Norteamericano para Asuntos 
Educativos y Culturales. 

Present plans cali for eight major papers, each 
of which will be followed by coranents from formal discussants 
and then by open discussion. TVo papers will be given each 
morning and two each af ternoon of the two day symposlum. The 
time allotted for each formal paper will be 45 minutes, with 
between 30 and 45 minutes set aside following each presenta-
tion for critiques by the discussants and for an open exchange 
of ideas. As Dr. Benltez and I explained on the phone, we 



would be delighted lf you could prepare a paper on Ortega 
as a thiriker of the future. Vfe would hope that, in the 
paper, you would focus on the implicatlons of hls thlnklng 
for the countrles of the \festern HenrLsj±iere. This would 
be in keeping wlth the major thrust of the symposium, vlz« 
the influence of Ortega outslde Spaln. If possible, the 
paper should be presented in Bigllsh. 

The Fundación Ortega is handllng all flnancial 
arrangements for the activlty. If you accept our lnvltation, 
they wlll be ln touch wlth you with regard to honorarium and 
reimbursement for travel. Actual organization of the event, 
however, wlll be handled through njy own office here at the 
Library of Congress. 

I am sincerely pleased that you are willing to 
prepare one of the major papers. Your long acquaintance 
with Ortega and his work will make your contribution in-
valuable» 

Sincerely, 

William E. Cárter 
Chief 

WED:jp 

CQ* Daniel Boorstin 
Jaime Benitez 
Soledad Ortega 

i 

file:///festern

